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Housing Unit launches quarterly 
Newsletter 

 
(Kahnawake – 16, Enniskó:wa/March 2023) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke’s Housing Unit is pleased to announce 
the launch of its new quarterly Newsletter.  
 
This new initiative aims to provide Kahnawa’kehró:non with 
essential updates regarding housing: information to current and 
potential homeowners, those who plan to build or rent-to-own, 
and community members interested in housing. 
 
The first edition is now available, and copies can be picked up 
from the information booth at the Post Office. Copies are also 
available at the Housing Unit offices (at the Kahnawà:ke Services 
Complex) and the main Council Offices lobby.  
 
It can also be accessed online at www.kahnawake.com/housing.  
 
Questions, comments on this new initiative, or ideas on future 
Newsletters should be directed to the Housing Unit at 450-638-
0500. 
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